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INFORMATION 
 
Mr. Don Guy passed away March 10, 2009, at the age of fifty-seven years. 
 
Mr. Guy began his teaching career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1979 at Victoria School.  
In 1986 he assumed the position of Department Head, Physical Education at M.E. LaZerte. 
 
Mr. Guy is survived by his daughter Amberly and son Brayden. 
 
A memorial donation on behalf of the Administration and Board of Trustees has been made 
to the Heart and Stroke Foundation of Alberta, NWT and Nunavut. 
             
 
Mr. Brian Warick passed away March 1, 2009, at the age of fifty-seven years.  
 
Mr. Warick began his teaching career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1977 at Victoria 
School. He also taught at Queen Elizabeth and Ross Sheppard Schools. 
 
Mr. Warick is survived by his wife Leslie and children Braden, Bret and Alison. 
 
A memorial donation on behalf of the Administration and Board of Trustees will be made at 
a future date. 
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